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Upcoming events

Monday 28th March
Year 3 Pedestrian Training

Year 3 swimming
Grassroots after school club

Tuesday 29th March
Year 4 Parkour Skills Festival

Football league game at Hebburn
Comp

Wednesday 30th March
Year 2 Little Rescuers First Aid Training

Year 6 Boosters
KS2 Choir

Thursday 31st March
Photo deadline for parents

Year 5 Tag Rugby
Reception Stay and Play session

2.30-3.00pm
Grassroots after school club

Friday 1st April
Year 3 Greek Day

NO Girls football training
Friends Movie Night

Monday 4th April
Year 2 Assembly Little Rescuers

9.00am
Year 3 Pedestrian Training

Year 3 swimming
Grassroots after school club

Tuesday 5th April
Easter Eggs to be brought in

Year 5 Trip to Black Sheep Fitness
Academy

Easter egg viewing 3.00pm

Wednesday 6th April
Y5 Girls Football Tournament

Year 6 Boosters
KS2 Choir

Thursday 7th April
KS2 Gold Book Assembly 9.00am

(parents invited!)
Grassroots after school club

Friday 8th April
Station of the Cross in Church 9.15am

All welcome
Girls football training

Instagram
For those of you who don’t know, our EYFS have their own Instagram page. It is
so good, Mrs Bertram had to present it nationally to some Headteachers! The
Instagram username is above. We hope to get a Y1 page up as soon as possible!

Reading Club
Thank you to the families who come to our Reading Club on a regular basis. I
know how much they enjoy it. Why not bring your child along? Every day,
8.30-8.45am
Easter Egg Competition
We are now able to hold our annual Easter Egg competition in the school hall.
Please see the flyer attached. There will be prizes given by the Friends of St
Joseph’s.
Stations of the Cross
Our Year 6 pupils will be leading the Stations of the Cross service in Church on
Friday 8th April from 9.15am. Our choir will also be singing during the service. All
of our community are welcome.
Gold Book Assembly
Our KS2 Gold Book Assembly will take place on Thursday 7th April. Parents and
families are allowed to attend, but please can I ask you to limit it to two adults to
avoid congestion? Thanks.
Photos
All photo money must be delivered to the office by Thursday 31st March, as they
are collected first thing on the Friday morning.
Movie Night
The Friends of St Joseph’s have organised a Movie night for next Friday. Details
will be shared this Monday.

What is this glorious weather we are having? Let’s
hope it stays over the weekend and I can get a full
round of golf in!

Thanks again for your continued support.
Mr P Craig
Headteacher




